
New Parking App on Campus  
Beginning  April  14,  Clark  College  will  be  switching  to
ParkMobile  for  all  metered  parking  spaces,  replacing  the
traditional  coin-operated  parking  meters.  This  change  will
apply  to  coin-operated  metered  parking  spaces  only.
Faculty/Staff or Student parking spaces will not be affected.

Closures in Green Lot One

Work and closures will take place inside the areas marked by
yellow lines.

Sections of Green Lot One will be closed off during the month
of  July  as  the  college  works  to  improve  its  fiber  optic
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system. On July 15 and 16, the entire northwest portion of the
lot will be closed to cars as workers determine the locations
of existing underground utilities. Once those locations have
been determined, smaller areas of the lot will be closed off
as specific sites are worked on. All work should be done, and
the entire lot re-opened, by the end of July.
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